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NOTIFICATION OF POTENTIAL COVID-19 EXPOSURE 

Date:  

Dear Parent/Guardian of student (s) at                                                                      

_____________________________, 

Grade ______________ 

Rm # _______________ Period#_______________ 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 

Your student has potentially been exposed to an individual at school that tested positive for COVID-19.  

Please follow the guidelines below: 

 

Students and individuals that have been exposed to COVID-19 must do the following:  

- If your child was exposed and is fully vaccinated (2 COVID-19 vaccine doses) and 

asymptomatic (no symptoms), they may stay in school and will not need to get tested. 

 

- If your child was exposed and is not fully vaccinated and remains asymptomatic, they 

may stay in school, with the recommendation to get tested in 3 – 5 days in order to mitigate 

the potential for further spread. Testing is not mandated at this time, however, we 

recommend that students are tested. 

 

- If your child is involved in extracurricular activities (sports, bands, clubs etc.) they may 

continue participating in these activities as long as they remain asymptomatic.  If they were 

exposed at school, we recommend they test within 3 – 5 days from exposure to ensure the 

safety of all team or group member. 

 

As a reminder, if your child is experiencing symptoms of illness and/or if they test positive for 

COVID-19, please keep them home from school, contact your school and follow isolation guidance. 

Those who are symptomatic will be isolated and sent home. Please note that for those that test 

positive, isolation can now end after Day 5 if symptoms are not present or are resolving and 

your student test’s negative on Day 5 or later. 

  You may obtain information regarding testing sites in San Joaquin County at: www.sjcphs.org.  

  

The District is committed to prioritizing the health and safety of students and staff, and to 

keeping you informed of relevant updates related to COVID-19 to the extent permitted under 

applicable law. 
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